

A Suffolk Archives Service for the 21st Century













Our Ref: The Hold

Your Ref: HG-014-08167

Date: 04/12/17

Enquiries to: Sue Cook Tel: 01473 265254

Email: sue.cook@suffolk.gov.uk

Ms Robyn Llewellyn Head of Heritage Lottery Fund, East of England Eastbrook Shaftesbury Road Cambridge CB2 8BF

Dear Robyn,

"The Hold" – a Suffolk Archives Service for the 21st Century Financial Undertaking

We are writing to express the County Council's ongoing commitment to the above project and specifically, to confirm that Suffolk County Council undertakes to cover the ongoing future management and maintenance costs associated with this fantastic new facility, as detailed in the 'Management and Maintenance Plan' accompanying our Round 2 submission.

We would also like to take this opportunity to confirm that Suffolk County Council is continuing to underwrite the Delivery Phase project funding gap, which at the time of writing stands at £2.78 million.

Thank you for the ongoing support of your team for helping this project reach fruition and if you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,



Suffolk County Council



Suffolk County Council